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Applying to the Digital Equity Competitive Grant Program 

Recently, the National Telecommunications and Information Administration (NTIA) 

announced the availability of nearly $1 billion under the Digital Equity Act (DEA) 

Competitive Grant Program to fund programs that ensure underserved communities have 

access to devices and skills to fully participate in the digital world. 

Join NTIA and HUD for a webinar designed specifically for HUD-assisted housing providers 

seeking to learn more about the Digital Equity Act Competitive Grant Program and how to apply. 

The deadline for most applicants is September 23, 2024. 

In this webinar you will have an opportunity to: 

• Hear from Marianne Nazzaro, the Deputy Asisstant Secretary for the Office of Public 

Housing Investments, about why this opportunity is important for HUD-assisted 

communities; 

• Receive an overview of the Digital Equity Act; 

• Learn how grant funding can be used; and 

• Get details about the application process. 

When is the webinar? 

Thursday, August 15th from 1-1:30 p.m. ET 

Who is eligible to apply for the DEA Competitive Grant? 

Public Housing Authorities, Tribes, non-profit entities, community anchor institutions, and other 

types of entities are all eligible applicants!  

Where can I find resources to apply or learn more? 

• Read through the  Introduction to the Digital Equity Act Competitive Program  

• Register for NTIA's Digital Equity Act Webinar Series which starts on August 7th! 

• Visit NTIA's website to read the Notice of Funding Opportunity  

Who should I reach out to with questions? 

Email digitalequity@ntia.gov with any questions! 

Register Now 
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Choice Neighborhoods Planning Grant- Notice of Funding 
Opportunity 
Acting Secretary of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Adrianne 

Todman announced a new notice of funding opportunity through the FY24 Choice 

Neighborhoods Planning Grant that will provide $10 million to support local planning efforts to 

revitalize communities. Read the full Press Release. 
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